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Resumption of Operations Notification 
 
Fort Myers Broadcasting Company, licensee of W247CR (the “Station”), Pine Island Center, FL, 
respectfully submits this notification of Resumption of Operations to its as-licensed parameters as of 
Friday, August 26, 2022.  On August 18, 2022, commonly-owned full power FM Station WTLQ-FM, Punta 
Rassa, FL experienced a fire that rendered its licensed transmitter completely inoperable. To 
accommodate the needs of WTLQ-FM, the Station file a Notice of Suspension of Operations and agreed 
to utilize its FM translator transmitter to temporarily host WTLQ-FM’s signal at a reduced power at 97.7 
MHz.  
 
Accordingly, with WTLQ-FM’s return to full power service at its licensed site and parameters, the Station 
can now return to its as-licensed FM translator parameters per BLFT-20190815ABF.  


